
         

 
  

School Newsletter: April 2017 

Gangsta Granny 
Our trip to the theatre grows ever closer and we are 
all very excited about the performance. A reminder 

of the dates that the children will be attending  
 

Thursday 4th May – Year 3 and Year 6 
Friday 5th May – Year 4 and Year 5 

 
Arrangements 

 
The children must be in school at 8:45am on the day 
that they visit the theatre. This is so all registration 
procedures can be completed to ensure that the 
coach can leave promptly meaning that we arrive in 
Leeds for ‘curtain up’ at 10:30. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, unless a 
‘Grab Bag’ has been ordered. Lunch will be eaten on 
return to school, at approximately 2:00pm. We will 
be taking fruit, cereal bars and juice so that the 
children can have a snack during the interval.  

Year 6 SATS 
The Year 6 SATS take place during the week 
beginning Monday 8th May. 
 
Monday:         Reading 
Tuesday:         Vocabulary, Grammar and Punctuation 
Wednesday:   Arithmetic 
                         Mathematical Reasoning 
Thursday:       Mathematical Reasoning 
 
During this week we will be offering all Y6 children 
the opportunity to have breakfast at school. This will 
be available Monday to Thursday in the Key Stage 2 
hall from 8:15am each morning. 
 
Can I please remind you once more of the things 
that you can do to help during SATs Week. 
*Make sure that your child gets plenty of sleep. 
*Try to keep your child relaxed and confident. 
*Make sure that they eat breakfast each morning (if 
not having breakfast at school) 
*Ensure that your child is at school and on time! 

 

School Car Park : Reminder 
Parents / carers must not park in the school car 

park. We have sent numerous messages and 
reminders about this but still we have some adults 
ignoring this. Could we also ask that you share this 

message with other adults that may collect your 
children from school. 

School Website – App  
An app, which accompanies our website, is available 

for parents to download. Notifications will be 
received when we publish items in the “Latest 

News” section. The app is available both for android 
phones and iphones by searching for “School 

Updates” in the relevant app store. 

Future Dates 
Monday 19th June 

SPORTS DAY 
9:30am – FS2 / KS1 

1:30pm – KS2 
 

Wednesday 21st June 
SUMMER FAIR 

Details will be posted on 
the ‘Friends of 

Kexborough Primary 
School’ Facebook page 

Easter Treasure Hunt 
Thank you so much for 
all your sponsorship for 

the treasure hunt. It 
raised a huge, grand 

total of £850. This will be 
used to fund new 

playground equipment, 
new class novels and 

new equipment for the 
EYFS outdoor area. 

Medication in School 
Could we please take this opportunity to remind 
everyone that in order for any medication to be 

administered in school the appropriate forms must 
be collected from the school office and completed. 
This includes for medication that children can self-

administer. 
 

Please do not send your children to school with 
instructions to keep any medication in their bags or 

in their drawers. 
 

Defibrillator Unit 
The purchase of the defibrillator unit has been completed. The installation of the unit and staff training will 
take place mid May. Thank you once again for all your generosity in raising the funds to purchase this vital 

piece of equipment.  



         

 
  

 

 

 


